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• There is an Early Dismissal at 1pm on Wednesday, January 27th.  

• Wednesday, Jan 27th has been designated as “Lumberjack Day”! Students may wear flannel 
shirts that day to dress up as a lumberjack.  There will also be pancakes for lunch. 

• Our Catholic Schools Week committee is requesting donations of individual drinks for the 
Pop Walk for our in-school carnival.  Any drink works - soda pop, sports drinks, fruit drinks or 
even water.  This is one of the more popular games the kids play, so the more the better.  
Please send in all drinks by Monday, Feb 1st.  Thank you in advance! 

• Just a reminder that a new semester means a new start to the junior high athletic eligibility 
rules.  Student grades will be checked weekly starting February 12th to determine eligibility for 
the following week. 

• Tax forms for the Iowa Tuition Tax Credit and for Dependent Care Tax Credit will be sent home 
by January 29th.  If you need yours earlier, please let the office know.  

• Planning Ahead:   
✴ Additional Early Out Days have been added to the school calendar (now two each 

month).  An updated school calendar was sent home in December and has also been 
posted on our website.  The next one is February 17th. 
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